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I support SB 210 because I believe that voting in person, with proper identification, 

makes the voting system more secure with less chance of voter fraud.  Anyone who 

is eligible to vote and cares about the issues, measures or candidates for office, 

should not have a problem with voting in person and providing identification.  There 

are absentee ballots available for anyone that will be out of town or has physical 

limitations that necessitate voting by mail.  Absentee ballots should not be routinely 

mailed out to everyone however, and should be granted only upon request.  Proper 

Identification should be provided in some way in order to obtain an absentee ballot, 

since I believe that to be another way that voter fraud can be accomplished, although 

I suspect it is not prevalent.  Thank you for considering my testimony on the merits of 

SB 210. 


